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To Whom it May Concern: 
 
RE: The Digital Millennium Copyright Act, Public Law 105-304 (1998) 
 
I do not feel that this Act should effect the distribution or use of deCSS or any other DVD 
playback software or device.  I feel that it is fine that the Act protects the DVD 
encryption, but should be limited to that only.  Forcing me or anyone else to use only 
"allowed" playback devices, I feel is a violation of my rights as a citizen of the United 
States.  I think that it would be as rediculous as asking me to only play my cd's on a Sony 
or RCA cd player, and if I used anything else, I could go to jail.   
 
For freedoms sake.... 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Wendall Cada 


